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Newsletter 23, June 16
Artillery Club Visit Fort Dunree
We were delighted to host a trip from the Artillery Club recently. The Club's membership consists of serving and retired commissioned officers of the Permanent Defence Force, the Army Reserve and An Forsa Cosanta Aitiuil who are, or were, commissioned officers of the Artillery Corps at any time during their service with the Defence Forces. The trip was facilitated by Col. Brian O’Reilly and the group were given a fact filled tour by Col. Jim Prendergast.
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BBC News Northern Ireland Film at Fort Dunree


There was great excitement at Fort Dunree when Mervyn Jess and his team from BBC Newsline took up residence to film a piece on Fort Dunree and it’s role when the British Grand Fleet were stationed in Lough Swilly in October 1914.
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You can view the piece by clicking on the following link:
http://www.bbc.co.uk/news/uk-northern-ireland-36422442
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Fort Dunree Military Museum to Celebrate 30 year Anniversary
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15th July will mark the 30th Anniversary of the opening of Fort Dunree Military Museum. The Fort Dunree heritage museum complex was originally opened to the public in 1986, and has provided interest for the tourists of all ages ever since. It has also been a source of great pleasure and reminiscence for those of a military background, whether having served at the post or just been involved in its military history. A visit to Fort Dunree will include a video film presentation in an audio - visual theatre, access to museum displays which fully demonstrate life at Fort Dunree, showing its vital role in coastal defense and neutrality protection; and a complete expose of coastal artillery. The underground bunkers house a collection of artifacts giving meaning and insight into the operation ofthis excellent relic of Irish history. There will be an event to mark this occasion in which we will also officially open the new pier facilities now on offer at Fort Dunree. All those involved in the opening of the Museum will be invited along with many others who have helped preserve this very important national asset over the years.
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World War 1 Play staged at Fort Dunree

To mark the Centenary of the Battle of the Somme, the Ulster Scots Agency commissioned a touring drama of the World War One play, “Wae A Heart An A Hauf” by Philip Orr. The tender to deliver the drama was secured by Class Act Drama based in Fermanagh. The  drama was staged at four locations throughout Ulster: Cavan, Newtownabbey, Conlig and, Fort Dunree.  There were four performances on the day and it proved to be universally popular,  it may make a return to Dunree at some point in the future.
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An Evening of Story Telling and Song

As part of National Heritage Week Fort Dunree will once again be holding an evening of Story telling and song. Everyone is welcome to come along to this very entertaining event on Wednesday 24th August in the Saldanha Suite at 8.00pm.
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Certificate of Excellence
We are delighted to have received our fifth Certificate of Excellence Award from TripAdvisor.
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The Battle of the Somme, 1 July 1916 with the 36 Ulster Division by Col. Declan O’Carroll

On Friday 1st July at 7.30pm Donegal County Museum presents, “The Battle of the Somme, 1 July 1916 with the 36 Ulster Division”, a cloth model re-enactment by Col. Declan O'Carroll.  Using a specially created cloth model, Col. O’Carroll will re-enact the first day of the Battle of the Somme from the perspective of the 36 Ulster Division.  The re-enactment will depict the topography and terrain features of the battlefield and show the movements of both forces involved from zero hour on 1 July until the end of the day. This event is being held in the Regional Cultural Centre, Letterkenny.  Admission is free and all are welcome.  Places are limited so please RSVP to the Museum at museum@donegalcoco.ie or 074 9124613

Remembrance Day at Fort Dunree

The annual Inishowen Friends of Messines Remembrance event will take place this year on Sunday 26th June at 2.30pm.
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